
 

 

Bingo Newsletter 
September 2024 

 

 

Bingo Captain Notes from Pete, Rocco, and Kris 

We feel fortunate to be able to play bingo five Thursdays in August.  On one of those Thursday’s, you 

were able to contribute and help St. Jerome’s Early Childhood Center with various supply items 

(tissues, paper towels, and wipes).  The ECC was very grateful for your efforts.  We might do this again 

in the future since these items are used so frequently at the ECC.  As we all know, kids are messy!  On 

another Thursday, we continued our monthly contribution to St. Jerome’s Lifeline foodbank ministry.  

These contributions are critical to keep the foodbank viable.  You are helping many families in the area.  

The next one will be on September 19th. 

 

A huge thanks to our loyal, regular players who come to our little game every week.  We appreciate 

your patronage.  To show that appreciation, we are having a Player Appreciation Day on September 

12th.  We’ll provide hot dogs, chips, and soda and even a free game.  This is our small way of showing 

you our thanks.   

Help Us With Our Advertising 

As you know, Bingo funds our charitable efforts and has been very successful.  To help expand our 

operations and get more players in the future, we need to have a presence on the web.  Up to this point 

we have relied on word of mouth and some coupon book advertising.  

We have created a presence on Google but need your help to improve the odds the search engine will 

find us.  

Please search Google using the following search phrases:  Bingo in Largo or Bingo in Seminole or 

Bingo near me.  Select St. Jerome Bingo and please leave a favorable rating.  This will help our 

presence on the web so future players can find us.  



 

 

 

September Happenings   

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

September 19th– Food Drive Game Coupon 

 

**Food Items include: 

• Cereal 

• Hearty canned soups 

• Canned tuna or chicken 

• Beef stew 

• Spaghetti or other pasta 

• Pasta sauce 

• Boxed macaroni & cheese 

• Mashed potatoes (bag or box) 

• Canned fruit 

• Canned pork & beans 

• Canned vegetables (corn, beans, 

carrots) 

• Diced tomatoes 

• Peanut butter & jelly 

• Granola bars 

• Peanut butter crackers 

Bring in a Food Item** 

Get a Free Surprise Game 

September 19, 2024 

(only one surprise game total regardless of number of food items) 


